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From: Brian Macdonald [mailto:briankmacdonald09@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 1:39 PM

To: PUC:

Subject: proposed Pennichuck rate increase

Dear NH Public Utilities Commission,

We are writing with regard to the Pennichuck East Utility proposed rate increase. We feel that this proposed
increase is exorbitant. It is over 20 percent. PEU should reexamine the entire proposal to find ways to
economize before presenting this proposal to the NH Public Utilities Commission.

We are very disappointed with this requested increase, and hope that the NH Public Utilities Commission will,
at the very least, significantly decrease the proposed new rate.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Brenda and Brian Macdonald

6 Picadilly Circle

Londonderry, NH 03053



